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OFFICIAL

Dear all,

Thank you again for the really constructive input at the first HSBI workshop. The year is moving quickly and we
are approaching proposed time for the next meeting in late May.

As areminder from our last meeting, | would like to request that those who provided presentations also provide
word documents of the topics in a draft guide form. Please share these with working group members by 23 May
2025 and include the WCPFC secretariat so they can upload relevant documents to the working group page.

Australia has updated the DNA testing guide text following feedback received at the last meeting. This will be
uploaded to the WCPFC site shortly and we welcome any comments.

Documents are available on the HBSI working page and meeting page.
https://www.wcpfc.int/develop_hsbi-guides
https://meetings.wcpfc.int/meetings/hsbiwg01

If it suits you all, we could hold another online meeting in the final week of May, suggesting Thursday 29 May
2025, 10am-1:30pm (Pohnpei time). Discussions will focus on the draft guides that are available and to further
any other work as suggested by WG participants.

Please let us know if that time works for you or if you heed more time. The final date will be confirmed in a
separate WCPFC Circular.

We look forward to hearing from you all and thank you for your continued support in this working group.

Kind regards,
David

David Power

Senior Manager

Foreign Compliance Policy

Australian Fisheries Management Authority

02 6225 5330 | david.power@afma.gov.au
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